5/3/2020 Gmail - Urgent - Correcting Misinformation about Michigan laws in COVID18

Gmaa Katherine Henry <khenry4mi@gmail.com>

Urgent - Correcting Misinformation about Michigan laws in COVID19

Katherine Henry <khenry4mi@gmail.com> Fri, Apr 17, 2020 at 1:22 PM
: i h mi.qov, StevenJohnson@house.mi.gov, lukemeerman@house.mi.qov,

Tra) gddresses omited A4S
50Mme reu‘pimﬁ were Not ﬁovemmeml—

Q/VY\P\%@@S—

- In the last couple weeks, countless people reached out to ask me questions about Governor Whitmer's executive orders.
There's a lot of misinformation out there and that is leading to confusion and frustration for many Michiganders. | have
attached a document that addresses this misinformation. This does not answer all COVID19 questions, and | will be
working on answering additional questions soon. When our laws are not being followed by our own government, it is up
to us to take action. Hopefully the information contained herein will help you know how to do just that.
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